
Remember, you took an oath of office to uphold the " Constitution of the United States of 
America",  Not just part of it but the whole constitution in it's entirety.  The 2nd amendment is the 
2nd just below the 1st.  It states that "no State can pass a law that usurps the Constitution. 
 
"The real reason for the constant Democrat anti-gun agenda is to punish, actually criminalize, 
people that don’t agree with them or buy into their ideology. There is nothing in any of their 
schemes to prevent crime or promote safety. All this is doing is building resentment and tearing 
Oregon (America) apart. Your hate is contagious and eventually will come back to bite you. But 
it’s probably past time for you D’s to drop this anti-gun, 2A, American bs and do your job of 
representing 
(all) your constituents. If you continue, just remember, the tidal wave is building. You won’t be a 
majority forever." 
 
We realize that your efforts to subvert the constitution on the 2nd amendment is being pushed 
and backed by special interest groups who's intentions may be good are but are never the less 
contrary to the US Constitution, You are, as stated above, responsible to the entire population of 
the State of Oregon and these special interests groups represent only a tiny portion of the State 
and are as you undoubtedly realize, backed by out of State money.  The voters of the state will 
ultimately decide, not the legislature, or big money. 
 


